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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

Thursday 8
th

 February 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Book Week Library Visit                                                            

Every year in school we run an exciting book week which includes lots of additional opportunities for the 

children to be immersed in stories. This year we have arranged for our Early Years Children to take part in a 

special visit to Canford Heath Library.  

Whilst at the library, the children will be able to enjoy exploring and reading some of the children’s books, 

as well as listening to a story shared by the librarian.  

The children will walk the short distance both to and from the library, leaving school at 9.15am and 

returning to school at 10:15am ready for play time.  

Dates for the trip:   

Monday 4
th

 March – Ladybirds  

Tuesday 5
th

 March – Butterflies 

Wednesday 6
th

 March – Bumblebees 

Monday 11
th

 March – Dragonflies  

The Early Years team would really appreciate some additional helpers for this trip. If you are able to help, 

please inform your child’s class teacher or the office and we will then be in touch. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs E Fleet 

EYFS Year Leader 
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